
The next scheduled program for the Knoxville Estate Planning Council will be on Thursday, 

May 19, 2022. Participants are welcome to arrive at 5:15 pm for socializing. The buffet will 

open at 5:30 pm and the presentation will start at 6:00 pm.  

PO Box 53164 
Knoxville, TN 37950 
Phone: 865--474-7360 
Fax: 865-691-3064 

K n o x v i l l e  E s t a t e  
P l a n n i n g  C o u n c i l  

Knoxville Estate Planning Council 

Economic Update for the US and Tennessee 

Dr. Marianne Wanamaker  

Professor—University of Tennessee 

Executive Director—Howard H. Baker Jr. Center for Public Policy 

How has the US recovered from the COVID-19 pandemic in terms of output and employment? How has Ten-
nessee fared compared to other parts of the country, and what lies ahead for the US economy as we battle 
inflation, tight labor markets, and geopolitical uncertainty? 

Objective: Attendees will gain an understanding for economic trends in the nation and state and the effects 
of inflation, labor markets, and world politics on the economy. 

Marianne Wanamaker is an associate professor of economics at the University of Tennessee and the executive director of the 
Howard H. Baker Jr. Center for Public Policy. She serves as a research associate at the National Bureau of Economic Research and 
as a research fellow at the Institute of Labor Economics (IZA) in Bonn, Germany and at the University of Stellenbosch, South Africa. 
She serves as co-editor of Explorations in Economic History and is the former chief domestic economist at the White House Council of 
Economic Advisors. Dr. Wanamaker’s expertise is in labor economics, education, and workforce development. She holds an under-
graduate degree from Vanderbilt University and her masters degree and PhD from Northwestern University. 

 Knoxville Estate Planning Council is registered with the 

National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 

(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional educa-

tion on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State 

boards of accountancy have final authority on the ac-

ceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Com-

plaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted 

to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors through its 

website: www.NASBARegistry.org. 

THANK YOU website sponsors! 

Member Contact Information 
KEPC’s main form of communication is email. If any of your profile information changes, especially your email, please update the necessary information on the KEPC web-

site (kepctn.org). Meeting announcements, membership renewals, and other information is delivered via email. Please do not uncheck the “Contact Preference” for email 

under “Contact Information” . This feature allows KEPC to send emails to members but will not display your email if that is your preference.  Regular meeting announce-

ments are sent out in January, March, May, September, and November. Membership renewals are sent out in August. If you stop receiving regular emails, please contact 

Carol Bangash.  

Delivery Method:  Live 

Program Level: Basic 

Prerequisites: None 

Advanced Preparation:  None 

CLE, CLU, CPE Credit:  1 hour Tax 

CPE  Credit: 1 hour Tax 

Field of Study: Tax 

Please RSVP no later than 12:00 PM Monday, May16, 2022.  Reservations taken after May 16, 2022, will NOT include dinner. If a reservation needs to be canceled, 

notification must be sent no later than 12:00 PM Monday, May 16, 2022,  or  the  member will be billed $35 for the cost of the dinner. Guests are welcome to at-

tend the meeting with a member. There is a guest fee of $35. Students and emeritus members have a special rate of $10. If a guest reservation needs to be canceled, 

notification must be sent no later than 12:00 PM Monday, May 16, 2022,  or  the  member is responsible for the $35 or $10 charge. To register for this course, go to 

kepctn.org, or call 865-474-7360.  


